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MENTORING FOR LEADERSHIP – APRIL 2024

While the repor�ng period is over for this year, Mentoring is never done.  Now is the �me to reflect on those individuals 
you consider to be a mentor. Perhaps they were honest, loyal, compassionate, trustworthy and suppor�ve.  Maybe they 
helped pave the way for you to follow your dreams. Now is the �me to encourage members to become leaders. 

One of the things we’ve been focusing on this past year is ge�ng to know your members and finding out what their 
strengths are. Make sure your Auxiliary is u�lizing all of your members’ talents by sharing responsibility. Lead by 
example and be sure to include others in decision making. Remember that it’s the Auxiliary working together as one that 
accomplishes goals and assists in comple�ng projects successfully. Con�nue to train, share your knowledge with others 
and be open and ready to receive their knowledge as well.  

With elec�ons coming up this month, I strongly encourage you to step up and become a leader within your Auxiliary, 
whether you see that as taking on a leadership role by choosing to run for office or by taking on a new chairmanship. 

And lastly, remember the power of “Thank You”. Thank you goes a long way in showing apprecia�on to your Auxiliary 
brothers and sisters. In fact, showing that you are thankful for their efforts may also prompt them to take on new roles.

Mike McCandless

Department President

“Teamwork Makes the 
Dream Work”

Carla Mar�nez

Na�onal President

“Banding Together 
for our Veterans”


